
DePaul Academy was delighted to host its third annual Easter Egg Hunt for families in
the surrounding neighborhood. This year, we collaborated with the local YWCA, a
women's shelter for vic"ms of domes"c violence, welcoming many of their residents
and children to join in the festivities.

Our dedicated staff organized various games for the children, facilitated Easter-
themed cra(s, and adorned the pavilion and sidewalks with vibrant sidewalk
drawings, spreading joy and cheer.

In our commitment to surpass previous years, every prize in our games was claimed
by neighborhood children, and nearly every cra( was completed for the kids to
proudly take home. The highlight of the event was our largest egg hunt to date,
featuring a staggering 1,720 Easter eggs scattered across the field.

As the event came to a close, numerous parents expressed their an"cipa"on for our
return next year. In response, we assured them that we are excited for this to
continue to be an annual event. 
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